Blair Beekman. sj council. Tuesday. Nov. 16, 2020. Items 2.8-2.10.

Tue 11/17/2020 10:31 AM

To:Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>;

[External Email]

Dear community and San Jose city govt.,

Thank you, for the city govt. efforts, with items 2.10 - 2.12.

Portable Showers, laundry, and fresh water, is addressing homeless, in healthy terms, as Covid-19, may be on the rise, through the winter.
Good communication, can be important, at this time.

And may work better, than being punitive, with tickets, fines, and the use of more surveillance technology, for homelessness and trash issues.
As it is now, cold & winter- like, trash is often used, as layer of warmth, boundaries, and protection.

sincerely,
blair beekman
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